No BHO on Chehalem mountain
There is no time, manner, place in regulations for processing.
Chehalem mountain should not have industrial facilities containing butane chemicals.

Fires in September, and the required water to extinguish those fires should be warning to the critical water needs on the mountain
during summer months. We are residents and agricultural properties now dependent on TVF & R as our rural fire group was
disbanded some years ago.

Yamhill county must protect land and residential properties & vulnerable well water against chemical refinery proposed on Jaquith &
Mountain Top rd. This is no place for industrial facility.

In the town of Newberg there is qualified Industrial properties more suited & can support water/fire risks associated with such a
facility.

| have 2 facilities within 400 yards of my property which go unregulated currently.

1) Albert Way grow which has changed owners

2) Courtney Way & Mt Top

Neither facility has any time, place & manner oversight provided by the county to protect the residents.



